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Attorney Davis explained the importance of either regulating or not regulating temporary
signage and consistency of enforcement.   Council Member Patemo suggested temporary
permitted sign be allowed during the interim of your permanent sign.

Consensus of Council was that no sale items be displayed on the sidewalks and sandwich
boards within the specked range be allowed.

Council discussed placing items such as propane gas tanks and benches on one side of
sidewalks along with fire and ADA accessibility.  Manager Couzzo noted that fire inspected
areas each year.  Mayor Brennan questioned illuminated signage being dimmed.  Council
Member D'Ambra referenced Publix lighting.  Attorney Davis stated he would look into the
issue.

Vice Mayor Arena suggested lettered vehicles not be permissible in the parking spots nearest
the road.  Council Member Okun voiced his feelings that wrapped vehicles were not a
problem but billboard vehicles were.  Council Member Paterno responded that Tequesta did
not allow assigned or reserved parking and police should enforce any that were.

4. Discussion on Data Storage of Information Captured by Tequesta's Roadside
Cameras

Council Member D'ambra voiced his concern with gathering and maintenance on individuals.
Manger Couzzo suggested 90 day be the limit for retaining the data.  Brad Gomberg,  IT
Manager agreed and explained that information would be deleted and any that may be
required for investigation purposes would need to be obtained or permanently lost.

5. Discussion of Florida League of Cities 2013 Proposed Resolutions

Attorney Davis explained and noted the proposed resolutions.

6. Discuss Rescheduling September 2 Workshop Due to Labor Day Holiday

Consensus of Council was no workshop in September and to schedule the workshop around
budget hearing schedule.

ANY OTHER MATTERS

Manager Couzzo stated that the Village was looking into a radio and dispatch consultant.  He
noted that he had not been a proponent of Northcom and that the current and past chiefs
supported the use of Northcom.

Dottie Campbell suggested Council break the pattern of congregating all together at meeting
and functions and challenged them to meet voiced

lmcwilliams
Highlight


